
Sarah Pratt
Public Access Counselor 
Office of the Attorney General  
500 S. 2nd Street Springfield, Illinois 62701

Dear Public Access Counselor,

This is a signed resubmission of a request for a review of a public access denial, 
previously given the number 2018 PAC 53653.

On May 3, 2018, I submitted Freedom of Information Act request via fax to the 
designated fax number provided by the Cook County Assessor’s Office, for the 
following information:

A list of of all tax exempt parcels in Cook County that includes the PIN, and the 
entity that the exemption is for.

I’ve also included the attached original fax as submitted.

Cook County has previously acknowledged requests sent to this fax number, but 
has failed to respond to this request or prior ones.
Illinois Freedom of Information Act (5 ILCS 140/3) (from Ch. 116, par. 203) 
requires that an agency provide a response to a public records request within five 
business days of receipt of that request.

I’m requesting that the Assessor’s office be instructed to provide 
acknowledgement of this request and the responsive materials, as numerous 
other agencies have done with no issues when similar materials were requested.

Thank you for your help with this appeal of my denial of access.

Sincerely,

Forest Gregg

Filed via MuckRock.com
E-mail (Preferred): 53230-73171661@requests.muckrock.com
For mailed responses, please address (see note):



MuckRock News
DEPT MR 53230
411A Highland Ave
Somerville, MA 02144-2516  

PLEASE NOTE: This request is not filed by a MuckRock staff member, but is 
being sent through MuckRock by the above in order to better track, share, and 
manage public records requests. Also note that improperly addressed (i.e., with 
the requester's name rather than "MuckRock News" and the department number) 
requests might be returned as undeliverable.


